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ACROSS

 8 American rule in south-east 
applied to very old 10 (8)
 9 MPs to leave Spurs-Man U 
playing God (6)
 10 First couple from Cyprus 
guzzling Vermouth in Moscow? 
(4)
 11 Free, or at Parliament’s 
expense? (2,3,5)
 12 Monkey’s spoken for 
Romanian nationalist George 
(6)
 14 Thatcher almost rounding 
cape in armoured ship (4-4)
 16 Shades of Donald Trump? 
(7)
 18 IRA member meeting Saint 
and new Pope (7)
 21 Tear gas spreads round 
Russian militarist symbol in 
dream (8)
 23 Chap acting wantonly at 
Sycamore Gap? (6)
 24 English inventor with 
corrupt election idea? (4-6)
 26 U-turn on this payment in 
Stoke? (4)
 27 Royal residence for the new 
Cup holders? (6)
 28 Does it carry uneaten food 
back to the lab? (5,3)

DOWN

 1 Well-known female with 
question as to her honesty? (8)
 2 Lineker maybe not straight 
about revelations initially (4)
 3 Answer: get back into EU! 
(6)
 4 Flirtatious activity on the 
markets? (7)
 5 Farewell to Mr Macron and 
his advisers? (2,6)
 6 Alliance Trump threatens in 
rant at o� ice (4)
 7 USA: sir, that might be 
Zelenskyy’s nemesis! (6)
 13 One ripe for confession’s 
beginning to go red (5)
 15 An American war was so 
polite (5)
 17 Inspector once an 
underground operative? (8)
 19 Leek cooked with salt as 
some refugees appear (8)
 20 Trump pick understanding 
news boss in Big Apple (7)
 22 Teachta Dála holding up a 
heckle? Who cares (3,3)
 23 Badger carried in from 
Scottish populist (6)
 25 Hairy type having
news-value occasionally (4)
 26 Senegalese president loud 
indeed (4)


